
 
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

 WASHINGTON, D.C. 
 

      February 9, 2017 
 
     RE:  2017-02-121 

 

Ms. Natasha Bannan 
Latino Justice 
99 Hudson Street, 14th Floor 
New York, NY 10013 
nbannan@latinojustice.org 
 
Dear Ms. Bannan:  
 
This letter acknowledges the receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated 
February 9, 2017, submitted to the Department of the Treasury.  You seek records pertaining to 
the federal fiscal oversight board, as established by PROMESA and various other records as 
outlined in your FOIA request. Enclosed is a copy of the request for your convenience.  
 
We are ensuring your request addresses the minimum requirements as defined in 31 C.F.R. Part 1, 
Subpart A.  Your request may require further submissions and/or justifications in order to be 
processed.  A member of our FOIA team may contact you if needed. 

If additional questions arise concerning your request, please contact the FOIA and Transparency 
FOIA Requester Service Center via telephone at (202) 622-0930; or you may also email your 
inquiry to TreasFOIA@treasury.gov.  When inquiring about your request, please reference 
FOIA Request Number 2017-02-121.  

 
 

 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Katelyn DeLucca 
 FOIA Case Manager, FOIA and Transparency 
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